[image: image1.png]


Trinity News

(Summer – Friday 5th June 2015)
Message from the Headteacher.

I am delighted to be able to share with you our good news from the recent HMI and Local Authority joint visit which took place on the last Friday before half-term. The outcome was very positive and the school was praised for the work it is doing. We are also not complacent about the work we still need to do and the areas for development we still have. The visit was so positive that it means that they will not now be visiting again and they are happy with the effective progress. The school will now await the full OFSTED inspection (due by May 2016). The governors will be sending out a summary letter early next week, prior to the report letter being published on Wednesday next week. I would like to thank the staff and pupils for all their hard work to achieve this and the support we have had from parents in getting to where we are. 
Staffing for next year.

I can now provide you with the details of the staffing for next year. As I mentioned before half-term, we are fully staffed which is very good at a time when employing teachers is extremely challenging. 
Our new Deputy Head is Sheron Phillips, joining us in September. She is an experienced senior leader and a Leading Teacher for the county. She will be coming into school on a number of occasions before the end of term to get up to speed with the school and her class for September. Our other new member of staff is Amy Rowden. She is currently working in the school and will be in Year 4 next year.

The staffing is as follows:

Year 6

Ms. S. Phillips am
Mrs D. Murdoch pm

Year 5

Mrs D. Eddington

Year 4

Miss A. Rowden

Year 3

Mrs L. Gardiner

Year 2

Mrs H. Cook

Year 1 

Mrs J. Williams

Reception
Mrs M. Anand
You will gain opportunities to meet with the staff before the end of term. We have also been able to put in some additional teaching across the school to increase the progress still further.
As usual, if you have any concerns or queries, please do not hesitate to discuss these with us.

Sarah Chaloner
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